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Dear Mr. O'Reilly: V'
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SEQUOYAH NUCLEAR PLANT UNIT 2 - RETRIEVABLE INFORMATION FROM VALVE
NUMBERS - SQRD-50-328/81-05 - SIXTH INTERIM REPORT

The subject daficiency was initially reported to NRC-0IE Inspector
M. Thomas on December 12, 1980 in accordance with 10 CFR 50.55(e) as
NCR SQN CEB 8035. Interim reports were submitted on January 12, March 2,
April 2, June 11, and September 22, 1981. We expect to provide you with
the final report on or before October 29, 1982.

A design change has been requested to revise TVA drawing series 47A366 to
cross reference the manufacturer's valve drawing numbers for all QA
valves. These drawings already show the valve unique tag number, the TVA
piping drawing number, TVA valve mark number, and the pipeline in which new
valves are located. These drawings will be revised and kept current each
time a new valve is added to the system.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with R. H. Shell at
FTS 858-2688.

Very truly yours,
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Nuclear Regulation and $afety

cc: Mr. Richard C. DeYoung, Director
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555
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